
Graduate Student Association 
General Body Meeting 

March 17, 2015 
 

 Elections 
o Officers for the next year are the following: 

 President: Christina Hilleshein 
 Vice President: Ashley McQuirk 
 Secretary: Shelby McGrew 
 Treasurer: Austin Jacobs 
 Social Media Chair: Mohsen Parsafurd 

 
 Graduate Research Symposium 

o March 21, 2015 starting at 8:30 am 
 

 Graduate Student Appreciation Week 
o April 6-10 
o We will be announcing events soon! 

 
 Follow us on Social Media 

 
 Meggan Franks from the Maroon Volunteer Center 

 
 Dr. Becky Smith and Kaitlin Lee from Maroon Money Management 


